
 

 

Five Candidates Test for Licenses 

The BRARC VE team conducted the third exam session of the year on Saturday, 

September 7th at the EBR Main Library on Goodwood. Two Candidates pre-

registered and we accommodated three walk-ins. Two of the Candidates had not 

been licensed before. Two examination rooms were used at the library.  The 

successful candidates and their new licenses were: 

• James Sanders, KJ5CSO  General 

• Milton LeJeune, KG5VWO Extra    

• Darrel St Pierre Jr, KJ5GYO General 

• Jackson Abadie   Technician 

• Cooper Daigle   Technician  

This session’s VE Team (pictured below) comprised: 

• Jon Reise, WA9JBR 

• Russ London, N5SW 

• Hank Ellis, K5HDE 

• Michael Nolan, KD5MLD 

• David Cohen, N7TC 

• Thornton Cofield, K5HLC 



 

 

Two of the candidates drove some distance for the test session. Jackson Abadie 

came in from New Orleans and Darrel St Pierre drove in from Cut Off, LA. All the 

candidates found our testing session announcement on the ARRL website.  

BRARC will be conducting the next test session at the library on Saturday, 

December 7th at 10 am: 

If you hold a Technician or General class license, think about upgrading at one of 

our test sessions. If hold a General Class license, consider registering for our Extra 

Class license course starting October at the EBR Goodwood Library.  Registration 

can be done on the BRARC website, www.brarc.org. If you are a VE and interested 

in joining the BRARC VE Team, contact Jon Reise, WA9JBR at   
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